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From: Karen Green
To: Submissions
Subject: Re: Plan Change 73 - Clarification Trade question
Date: Friday, 7 May 2021 1:27:55 p.m.

Thank you for your response  to our submission on proposed  plan change 73
When we asked for clarification  of page 2 on the submission  form the lady in charge suggested 
we tick all boxes yes.  We are not involved in any trade competition so our answer to the first
question  would be no.  We are not unintelligent  but very confused about this part of your
document.   We are basically  a resident  living in Dunns Crossing Road and totally against  the
proposed plan.
Please feel free to contact us regarding  any further information. 
Karen and Michael  Green.

On Wed, 5 May 2021, 16:34 Submissions, <submissions@selwyn.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Karen,

 

Your submission for Plan change 73 has been received.

 

Your submission on the Proposed Selwyn District Plan has been assessed for completeness
under the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991.

 

I would like to clarify point 2 – Trade competition declaration.

You ticked Yes to “I could gain an advantage in trade competition through this submission”-I
have attached a copy of your submission

 

Can you please clarify whether you intended to tick yes to this question? If not, please put this
in writing by reply of this email.

 

Please respond by Monday 10 May 2021.

 

Kind regards,

 

Tina Van der Velde
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